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Stroud, July 2016

REACH STATEMENT - Chemical Etching
Dear Customer,

We are aware of the REACH Regulation EC 1907/2006 that came into force in June 2007. Adtech
Polymer Engineering can confirm that where possible we intend to fulfil the REACH requirements,
for all products we supply, within the set periods.

For all substances and articles we are using, we are downstream users, according to REACH, and
as downstream users we will request the required information from our suppliers, in order to,
fulfil the REACH requirements. We have already started our communication regarding REACH
with our suppliers, to gather the information that will be needed to ensure compliance.

Adtech Polymer Engineering can assure you that we are following the REACH regulation and will
do our best to ensure that all materials in our products will be registered as appropriate.

We have been advised by our supplier of fluoroplastic etch that their annual production of this
product is smaller than the minimum quantity required to become REACH or ROHS certified. As
the procedure to become REACH certified is very expensive, itis not economically viable for them
to offer a REACH compliant fluoroplastic etch at this time.

As part of our continued effort in ensuring our products do meet the requirements of REACH, we
are in the process of sourcing a compliant product.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you wish to discuss the matter further.

Yours sincerely
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Samantha Deverell
Managing Director
Adtech Polymer Engineering Ltd

sam@adtech.co.uk




